
Minutes for Bits N Pieces 4-H Club – September 22, 2024 

Call to order. 

A club meeting of Bits N Pieces was held on September 22nd @ 4pm at the 4-H Community Bldg., and was presided over by our 
president, Lily. 

Attendees 

• Voting members in attendance: Lily, Aynslee, Kai, Ashe, Gabe, Alaina, Leah, Danea, Dani, Cooper, Sofia, Addie, Sam, Adam, 
McKinley, Emily 

• Guests in attendance: none 
• Members not in attendance:  Allen, Katelyn, CJ, Heidi, Tatum, Lucille, Carmen, Ella, Owen 

Approval of minutes 

• Minutes of the July meeting were read and approved  

Officer’s reports 

• Treasurer’s report read by Aynslee; Cooper read our July meeting minutes 
• Reporter – Kai presented her slideshow on how well several of our members did at the State Fair 
• Refreshments – Cookies were brought to share by several members 

Other reports 

• Livestock record books were brought in to be signed and turned into the Extension for project completion 
• We will hold Officer Elections at the December Club Meeting – bylaws & responsibilites can be found on our website 
• 4-H Open House will be Wednesday, Oct 9th @ 6-730pm in the McKee Bldg. 
• 4-H Enrollment will be open beginning October 16th – please enroll using 4-H Online 
• Club Awards Banquet will be November 10th @ 1pm. We will have a sign up for the potluck at our October meeting. Please 

also send your favorite photos from the year to Jennifer for our slideshow to gotpicturesweb@gmail.com 
• Dog Class will begin again Oct 23rd 
• Club Dues are due by January 31, 2025 – you can pay online on our website www.bitsnpiecesclub.org   

Announcements 

• County Achievement Night – Nov. 8th @ 630pm in the McKee Bldg. Please attend to support all of Larimer County 4-H 
members and leaders 

 Adjournment – Lily adjourned the meeting, and this was agreed upon at 417pm.  

Next Meeting is October 13th @ 4pm in the McKee Bldg 

• the new 4-H year begins in October and we will have club officer elections in December 

http://www.bitsnpiecesclub.org/

